
From: Mathai-jackson, Grady (Law
Sent: 3/11/2011 4:50:28 PM
To: Baker, Amy C. (amy.baker@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Bee:
Subject: RE: RPS PPA Confidentiality - Treatment of "Expired" PPAs

Amy,

I understand fronjRedacted 
site. Thanks for your patience while we prepared the agreement for release and notified the 
counterparty of the disclosure.

that she was able to upload the Pacificorp contract today via your FTP

Best,
Grady

M. Grady Mathai-jackson | Attorney | Pacific Gas & Electric Company | (w) 415.973.3744 | mgml@pge.com

SB GT&S 0465974
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